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NEWSLETTER

November 11 2020

Hello to you all,

This will be the final newsletter before we gather on Friday Nov 27 for registration and the welcome cocktail party. All the finer details will be revealed then. Here are the details regarding the where and when for the Friday.
The location and time for the Friday Nov 27th cocktail party:

5.00pm start - 7.00pm finish
Thurlby Domain

31 Speargrass Flat Road

Speargrass Flat 9371
Things to note:
* Look for the The CAT flag for the entrance to Thurlby Domain.

* There will be drinks served that are provided by our main sponsor Rockburn Wines.

* The event should be over by 7pm so you can hit the town for dinner.

* You will receive your gift pack and Touring book on registration - which is a masterpiece and a keeper as a memento.

* Please bring your entered car as the photographer is keen to capture your car and the entrants in this wonderful setting.

* On arrival please register ASAP with Nicky and Glenys.
* Please be aware that we have a early start at 8am on Saturday morning (same venue but at the ruins). Coffee will be available for the early birds.

* Lunch on Saturday is a school charity - so have cash to hand.

This years CAT has been a long time in the coming - 245 days overdue in fact. On our back-door step we are fortunate to have some of the most delightful roads and vistas in the world - so lets enjoy what we are lucky to have. The touring and social activities promise to be very special - we trust you will agree.

SEE YOU THERE.

Paul & Jeff

021 923 693

027 444 2730 

email - classicalpinetour@gmail.com

www.classicalpinetour.com 

